
Sharp’s Cemetery Board of Directors Meeting – 2/12/18 

Attendees: Tom Swan, Charles Moore, Pam Goffinet, Bill Ayers notified us 
he would try to make it, but would probably be late.  Bill arrived in time to 
get a summary of the meeting and was on board with the decisions.  

According to Charles (and Wife, Betty) we will be hearing from the Maccari's 
about two options for painting the fence.  The options being to brush or 
sandblast. 

Pam reminded us that Eric will be raising his rates for mowing for 2018.  Eric 
had mentioned this to us last year. 

We have a few urns to be buried in the near future with one scheduled for 
April 14th.  Tom checked with Mike Sartin, who performs this service at a 
couple cemeteries, who indicated he charges $150 on weekdays and $250 
on weekends to dig the sites for the urns.  Tom suggested we combine our 
$50 fee for laying out a grave with the service for the Urn and charge 
$200.  The payment will be paid to Sharp's with $50 retained and $150 paid 
to the persons performing the service.  This can be done by committee 
members or persons we choose to do this for us.  Tom and Charles will 
handle the one on April 14 and Pam suggested her husband would be 
available if we need him in the future. 

It was noted that Easter is early in April this year so we will need to schedule 
our decoration removal in late March. 

 

Submitted by Tom Swan 

 

Next meeting on March 12, 2018 

 


